
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Uniform on School Trips 
 

 
Monday 30th January 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Can I remind you that school uniform must be worn on all school trips.  This helps to make 
sure the children are easily identifiable, especially when the venue is used by other schools.   
 
The only routine exception to this is our annual trip to Cullercoats.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs. J. M. Bayes 
Head teacher 


